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Heller Supports American Taxpayers in IRS Questioning

(Washington, DC) – Today, United States Senator Dean Heller asked the following questions at the Senate Committee on Finance hearing titled, “Internal Revenue Service Operations and the President’s Budget for Fiscal Year 2016.”  More specifically, Heller voiced his support for accountability to the American taxpayer by ensuring the Internal Revenue Service stops waste, fraud and abuse of taxpayer dollars.  
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Click here to watch video.
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